The Montessori School at Goose Creek
42470 Rosalind Street

 Ashburn, VA 20148

(571) 417-3999

SCHOOL CALENDAR 2020 – 2021 
First day of school 

Mon., Aug. 24

School will close for Labor Day

Fri., Sept. 4



Mon., Sept. 7

Back to school night Toddler/Primary 7:00 p.m. 

TBD
Columbus Day (no school) 

Mon., Oct. 12

Children’s International Day Party

Fri., Oct. 30

Teacher Work Day (school will close at 12:00 noon)

Tues., Nov. 3

Student Progress Reports

Tues., Nov. 24

Thanksgiving Vacation (no school)

Wed., Nov. 25 –



Fri., Nov. 27

Little Teacher’s Day with Mom (school in session)

Wed., Dec. 2
Winter Vacation (no school)

Wed., Dec. 23 - 


Fri., Jan. 1, 2021
School resumes 

Mon., Jan. 4, 2021

Martin Luther King, Jr.’s Birthday (no school) 

Mon., Jan. 18

Pre-registration begins for September 2021 

Tues., Jan. 21

Parent-Teacher Conferences (school in session) 

Mon., Feb. 1 – 










Fri., Feb. 5

Children’s Valentine Parties………………………………………..

Fri., Feb. 12
President’s Day (no school)

Mon., Feb. 15

American Montessori Society Conference (no school)

Fri., Mar. 5

Spring Vacation (no school)

Mon., Mar. 29 -

(Note: no school Easter Monday)



             
Mon., Apr. 5
School resumes 

Tues., Apr. 6 
Little Teacher’s Day with Dad (school in session) 

Tues., Apr. 13

Memorial Day (no school)

Mon., May 31
Last Day of School 

Fri., June 11

REMINDER

For weather emergencies, our school will primarily follow the Loudoun County Public School System.  Should Loudoun County close schools for the day, Goose Creek will most likely be closed.  If we should have a delayed opening, we will open at 9:00 a.m. (doors will open at 8:45 – no early care).  If the County announces an early closing, Half Day students will be dismissed at 12:00 noon.  All other children must be picked up by 2:30 p.m.  Goose Creek will close at 2:30 p.m. to allow staff to get home safely.  We will notify parents by telephone or email if we close early.  If Loudoun County Schools have a previously scheduled closing and there is a weather emergency, parents will be notified via email and a recording on the school’s voicemail.

